
Dear parents,

As the CBSE Exams for Class X and XII (2021-22) will be concluding on 15th June, 2022
and evaluation will carry on thereafter, the school has decided to extend the Summer
break by a week i.e. the school now reopens on 11th July, 2022  for all classes (Nur-XII).
Due to the extended break, there would be certain changes in the planner. Kindly make
note of the changes in the amended planner uploaded on the school website.

Principal


